August 15, 2013

Dear Mr. Robinson,

This letter is to officially inform you that I resign from my position as Destination Imagination Coordinator. Due to new leadership opportunities within the school district that I have embarked on, I cannot provide the proper amount of time and planning into this program.

Destination Imagination is a fantastic opportunity for our students and I truly believe the lessons learned within Destination Imagination are carried with students into their futures. I will gladly help a new coordinator start up this fall and provide them with the necessary materials to keep Unity DI such a huge success.

Thank you for your support with this program.

Sincerely,

Rachel Pedraja

